Craig, Sondra

From:

Tamra Dickinson < Tamranoted@outlook.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, September 7, 2022 7:29 AM

To:

Reynolds, Mitch; ZZ Council Members; ZZ City Clerk External

Subject:

In support of #22-0977: Resolution declaring a climate emergency to reduce GHG

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Dear Council Members,

I urge you to pass the climate emergency resolution. Recent events--floods, droughts, fires, irregular weather patterns, melting glaciers--show that we have to act now to stop greenhouse gas emissions. This resolution will reiterate our pledge to take action and prepare the way for the city's climate action plan coming later this year. It will show that we are serious about addressing this environmental threat. It will connect us to the millions of people who are working to declare a global climate emergency. Please pass this resolution.

Thank you,

Tamra Dickinson, resident of the City of LaCrosse